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October 5, 2022         

 
Dear neighbour,  

 
We’re writing with an update on the fish habitat enhancement project underway near your 

community.  

In May 2022, work began on the fish habitat enhancement project on P6 island to add permanently 

wetted habitat within the Peace River. All access works to the island are complete as well as 

clearing activities.  

We’re on schedule to complete in-river excavation by the end of October. 

Through the late summer, hauling operations were reduced which led to some decreases in noise 

and dust. As a result, hauling from P6 island will continue into early 2023. As we approach shorter 

daylight hours, lighting is needed for worker safety. Light shrouding on P6 island will be used and 

lights will be directed away from Old Fort to the best of our ability.   

Reclamation on P6 island, including spreading topsoil and woody debris, will be done after hauling 

is complete in early 2023. Works further upstream around P5 island will occur in 2023.  

We have heard your concerns about construction and are continuing efforts to mitigate those 

impacts. We’ll continue to provide you with updates on our works near your community.  

Should you have any questions or would like to discuss anything further, please reach out to us. 

Sincerely, 

Site C Project Team 

1-877-217-0777 

sitecproject.com | sitec@bchydro.com 
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